South Africa Occupational

&\ /L ﬁ Social Workers Associa_tion
\\/\V . 'Un/z‘ 16

C Northcliff Office Park
( \ } 203 Beyers Naude Drive
Northcliff
.\\ // ” SOUTH AFRICAN 27 75

\ I| OCCUPATIONAL
SOCIAL WORKERS' ASSOCIATION

“YOUR SPECIALISATION PARTNER”

LETTER FROM SAOSWA NEC REGARDING COVID-19 SAFETY
REGULATIONS

Dear SAOSWA Colleagues,

On behalf of SAOSWA NEC we wish all our members health and safety in these trying in
testing times our country and the world find itself in.

From our side we wish to do anything in our power to safeguard the health and safety of
our members and follow the guidelines and regulations announced by our President,
Cyril Ramaphosa.

We therefore would like to announce that until further notice all SAOSWA events,
including the upcoming CPD event of JHB Branch on 26 March 2020, are cancelled.
This measure was also necessary due to the fact that we utilize the facilities of the
University of Witwatersrand and had been informed that they closed their facilities until
further notice.

We apologies for any inconvenience caused by this decision, but as responsible citizens
see no alternative but to do our level best to prevent the spread of the virus.

Kind Regards,
SAOWA NEC



